
Treat Street moving to Lake
Tahoe Airport
The 13th annual Treat Street will be Oct. 31 at Lake Tahoe
Airport.

All trick or treaters are invited to this free evening of fun
and games from 5-8 pm.

The purpose of this event is to provide a safe environment for
youth on Halloween. There will be a haunted house, a bounce
house, live radio remote and other special events.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/treat-street-moving-to-lake-tahoe-airport/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/treat-street-moving-to-lake-tahoe-airport/

